[bookmark: _GoBack]The Research & Statistics Committee has been semi-active since the annual meeting. The committee then refined our topic for the annual session and began the process of speaker selection. We have been waiting to hear if the program was accepted and just received news today, 28 September 2012 that it has been. We did not want to begin soliciting speakers until we knew we were actually doing a program.  The basic idea of the program is to give a data set of usage comparing ebook and print title usage to both an academic librarian and a public librarian to see the similarities and differences in the interpretations. The program is tentatively being called:  A Tale of Two Libraries: Usage Evaluation Through the Eyes of An Academic Librarian & A Public Librarian. Between now and MidWinter, the committee will work on inviting speakers and deciding where the data to be used with be developed.
Respectfully submitted,
Jill Emery, Chair
ALCTS-AS Research & Statistics Committee

